Board of County Commissioners

Workshop:  Review of Road Paving Matrix

April 21, 2008
The Board of County Commissioners of Wakulla County met for a Workshop on Monday, April 21, 2008 with Chairman Ed Brimner presiding.  Present were Commissioners George Green, Maxie Lawhon, Howard Kessler and Brian Langston (absent).  Also, present were Assistant County Attorney Ron Mowrey, County Administrator Ben Pingree and Deputy Clerk Evelyn Evans.

The purpose of the workshop was for the Board members to review the road paving matrix with staff.

The board previously approved the paving matrix as the methodology for ranking the unpaved roads that need to be paved.  

ESG was tasked to update and modify the matrix and it was suggested that the Board review the matrix every four years.

This item will come back for ratification on a regular Board Agenda.

5:40 p.m.  Meeting adjourned.

